
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 18 November 2005 
 

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0060 Publication of 
Information in the Maintenance Programme 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports this proposal.  The proposal ensures that those parties, 
which are directly associated with affected Supply Points will receive 
information in a timely manner, whilst maintaining commercial 
confidentiality. 
 
We agree with the Proposer that this will allow relevant parties to better coordinate 
their planned activities with the Transporter, which would enhance the efficient and 
economic operation of the pipeline system, thus facilitating relevant objective A11.1 
(a). 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK 
02476 424 737 
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Westwood Way 
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Coventry 
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eon-uk.com 
 
 
 

Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Transporters 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
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